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PL201900041
Centinario, Michael
From: Eric Lagerquist <elagerguist@cuningham.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 11:23 AM
To: Centinario, Michael
Cc: dave.mcginty@sick.com; Nina Broadhurst; Markegard, Glen
Subject: RE: SICK - PL2019-41- Planning Case closure

Thank you Mike, We will move forward with the PL2020-08 case number.

Eric Lagerquist, AIA, LEED AP
Associate Principal

Cuningham Group Architecture, Inc.

Direct: 612 617 2985 Cell: 651 324 8183

St. Anthony Main, 201 Main Street SE, Suite 325, Minneapolis, MN 55414
elagerquist@cuningham.com www.cuningham.com

s the human experience ~

From: Centinario, Michael <mcentinario@BloomingtonMN.gov>

Sent: Monday, lanuary 13, 2020 8:49 AM

To: Eric Lagerquist <elagerquist@cuningham.com>

Cc: dave.mcginty@sick.com; Nina Broadhurst <nbroadhurst@cuningham.com>; Markegard, Glen
<gmarkegard@BloomingtonMN.gov>

Subject: RE: SICK - PL2019-41- Planning Case closure

Hello Eric,

Thank you for the message. We create separate case files for pre-application DRC items {PL2020-01). I've created a new
case file for the formal application you intend on submitting this Wednesday — PL2020-08. Please acknowledge Case
PL2020-08 as the current case file so | can close out last year’s case and forward the fees to PL2020-08.

Thanks,
Mike

From: Eric Lagerquist [mailto:elagerguist@cuningham.com]

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 4:16 PM

To: Centinario, Michael <mcentinario@BloomingtonMN,.goy>

Cc: dave . meginty@sick.com; Nina Broadhurst <nbroadhurst@cuningham.com>
Subject: SICK - PL2019-41- Planning Case closure

Mike —

| am writing in regards to planning case # PL2019-41 to formally request the closure of this case number. The revised
project has been submitted under a new planning case # PL2020-01. Please apply all applicable fees from the old case
number to the new case number.

Eric

Eric Lagerquist, AIA, LEED AP
Associate Principal



